
Kids Weekend Meals 
moved up this week!

Just a reminder that we will be
packing bags on TUESDAY and
delivering on WEDNESDAY this

week to avoid the upcoming
snow storm!

Thanks to all our helpers for 
their continued support!

Thanks to all who donated items 
for the 4C’s in January!  

Please know that we appreciate 
your support and your continued 

generosity!  

Our next “4th for the 4C’s” will 
be Sunday, February 27th.

Stay tuned for the items needed
for February!

Our next Loaves & Fishes Dinner will be Thursday, Feb. 24th from 5-6:30pm 
in the Fellowship Hall. Please mark your calendars and plan to attend!

This is a FREE community meal and ALL ARE WELCOME! 
The menu will be posted soon!



FREE CLOTHING GIVEAWAY IS COMING BACK!!

The Free Clothing Giveaway that was run by Nancy Tafel for several years at the old 
Mantua Center School, sadly had to be closed in 2020 due to Covid-19.  Well . . . our 
hopes and prayers to have it back again have been answered!  It is re-opening on 
March 12th under the direction of Joe Dacsko and Lynn Kelley and with 
assistance from Nancy Tafel!  The new location will be at St. Joseph’s Church on 
Pioneer Trail in Mantua.  

Nancy has offered to collect and sort all clothes (Linens and shoes too) from Only 
MCCC Members.  (You can leave your bagged items outside her garage door at 
12310 Abbott Rd.,Hiram, Oh 44234.  No need to call or make arrangements –
just drop off!) Donations from all other individuals may continue to be dropped off 
at the clothing shed on the south side of the church.  

Joe, Lynn, and Nancy are asking for donations of HANGERS and LARGE TRASH 
BAGS (30 gal. size) which can also be dropped off at Nancy’s house.

It is wonderful to see Nancy’s mission that has helped so many people in the past 
re-start and stay within our own community!!  Congratulations to all!

Upcoming Meetings in February:

*  Elder’s Meeting: Sunday, Feb. 13th @ 8:30am in the Fellowship Hall

*  Worship Team Meeting: Wednesday, Feb. 16th @ 9:30am via Zoom

*  Board Meeting: Sunday, Feb. 20th @ 12-1pm via Zoom


